Yokohama National University signed a credit exchange agreement with UNU-IAS and UNU-ISP.

On 23 July 2013, Prof. Kunio Suzuki, President of the Yokohama National University (YNU), Prof.
Govindan Parayil, Director of the United Nations University — Institute of Advanced Studies
(UNU-IAS), and Prof. Kazuhiko Takeuchi, Director of the United Nations Institute of
Sustainability and Peace (UNU-ISP) has signed a credit exchange agreement.

The agreement was being developed based on the Memorandum of Understanding on Mutual
Collaboration between YNU and the United Nations University signed in April 2012. The YNU
Graduate School of Environment and Information Sciences signed and has implemented the
credit exchange agreement with UNU-ISP since April 2012. The new agreement signed this July
expand the scope of the credit exchange agreement by enabling the students of all the YNU
graduate schools to take and receive credits of the UNU-IAS and UNU-ISP courses that are
listed in the new agreement. At the same time, in addition to UNU-IAS graduate students,
UNU-ISP graduate students are able to take and receive credits of the courses listed in the new
agreement and offered by YNU, mainly the YNU Graduate School of Environment and
Information Sciences.



